Penn Township Park Committee Minutes
April 5th 2016

Call to Order:  6:00 pm

In Attendance: Bob Pilat, Scott Gumto, Karen Trempus, Doug Roth, Resident John Trempus, Eagle Scout candidate Jacob Becker, Mr. Becker and HRG Engineer Jim Feath

Motion to approve minutes from Feb. 2nd:  Motion Bob, Second Karen, motion approved

Eagle Scout candidate Jacob Becker reports to the committee about his project to restore the gazebo and to pour a concrete pad. 

New Business:


Doug reports the tile silo has been demolished and cleaned up.  He thought the foundation might make a good platform for a bench or table along the trail.


HRG Engineer Jim Feath talks to the about the Park and commends the committee for the progress that has been made with such a limited budget. He continues with discussion of the grant and shows a drawing of the area where the work will take place.  Construction should begin in spring 2017.  There was a lot of discussion about the road, benches, possible additional entrances, and other ideas.  The committee thanks Jim for attending.  
Old Business:  


Bob asks about the swing for the Hartzell Pavilion.  


Scott asks if Butler City is getting rid of the benches on Main St., they are reportedly doing a Main St. rehabilitation project


Bob asks about the top soil berm for the park. 

Donations: 


Doug reports a number of donations made on behalf of Patricia Migliore.


Those that donated: Gil and Joe Caruso, Dennis Williams, Ed and Linda Rieck, Margaret Scatasi, Mr. and Mrs. Dorwart, and Susan Gardner who donated a tree. 


Lillian Rath donates $10,000.00 to Renfrew Park.  There is some discussion about what to do with the donation. 

Adjournment:  7:16pm

Next Meeting May 3rd, 6:00 pm at the Township Building.

Submitted by Doug Roth 

